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Mine production resumed at Kencana 

 

Mining recommenced over the weekend at the Kencana mine, part of the Gosowong operation.  
 
Following the geotechnical event at Kencana on 8 February 2016, mining at Gosowong was suspended.  Mining 
recommenced at the Toguraci mine on 12 April 2016 and at the Kencana mine over the weekend.  Both mines will 
continue to ramp up, with full production not expected for at least two months. 
 
Group production and cost guidance for the 2016 financial year remains unchanged from the guidance provided 
in the March Quarterly Report on 26 April 2016.  Gosowong production for the 2016 financial year is expected to 
be around the bottom end of its guidance range. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For further information, please contact: 
 

Investor Enquiries   Media Enquiries 
Chris Maitland Ryan Skaleskog  Jason Mills 
T:   +61 3 9522 5717    T: +61 3 9522 5407 T: +61 3 9522 5690   
E: Chris.Maitland@newcrest.com.au E:  Ryan.Skaleskog@newcrest.com.au  E: Jason.Mills@newcrest.com.au  
 
This information is available on our website at www.newcrest.com.au
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